
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                
Friday, April 4, 2025                   
                   
 

Construction Notice: Licht Judicial Complex 
 

PROVIDENCE, RI – Please be advised beginning Monday, April 7, 2025 the Rhode Island Judiciary 
will undertake an estimated three-month exterior construction project at the South Main Street 
entrance of the Licht Judicial Complex (250 Benefit Street). 
 
There will be scaffolding and netting present at the entrance of the complex for the duration of the 
cleaning and restoration of the stone colonnade project. The scheduled maintenance will not 
interfere with any court activities. 
 
For reference, please see the image below for usable access points during construction. 
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